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MEMORANDUM

February 23, 2011

TO: Representative Fischer
Members of the House Committee on Health and Environment

FROM: Alex Schatz, Fiscal Analyst, (303) 866-4375

SUBJECT: HB 1244 - Concerning the recycling of consumer electronic devices.

Legislative Council staff was recently informed of your intention to ask for the
House Health and Environment Committee to postpone indefinitely (PI) HB11-1244.  On
the basis of this information, staff has stopped work on the fiscal note for the bill.  If the
committee does not PI the bill on Thursday, February 24, 2011, the fiscal note will be
completed for a committee hearing at a later date.
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